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Weekly News – Wednesday 18th July 2018 

 

What’s on  

Thursday 19th July 6:00 p.m. – Year 6 Production 

Friday 20th July 9:00 a.m. – Headteacher Award Assembly 

  

Monday 23rd July  Wicksteed Park Visit (Year 6 only) 

Tuesday 24th July 9:00 a.m. - Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Wednesday 25th July – Monday 4th 

September 

Summer Holidays 

Tuesday 4th September Training Day 

Wednesday 5th September Autumn Term Begins 

 

Parent Consultation Evening with Thomas Deakin Education Trust 

Please find attached the minutes from the meeting which took place on Wednesday 27th June 2018.  

The minutes include the questions and answers which may be of interest to you. 

 

‘The Hideout’ 

We are pleased to announce that we are in the final preparations of organising our after school care 

which will be called ‘The Hideout’.  We have sent out the handbook via Parentmail today under 

separate cover which will enable you to enrol your child from September 2018. This together with 

the Registration Form is available on the School’s Website.  Please contact the School Office for 

any further information.  

 

Awards 

Congratulations to the Whales Class who received the Class Attendance Certificate last week 

(100%) and the Starfish Class who were awarded with the certificate for ‘Class of the Week’ for 

amazing sport participation.   

 

Congratulations to all our children who have helped us achieve our Gold Sports Award for the second 

year running. 

 

Club Payments 

Just a reminder that if your child’s club payment for this term remains unpaid (letters/texts have 

been sent home), we will be unable to enrol them for any Autumn Clubs.   

 

p.t.o 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
 

       01487 822317   www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk  office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 
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continued:- 

 

 

School Uniform Orders 

As mentioned previously, our school uniform is now available to purchase online through our new 

webs store.  Please visit www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk and following the link under ‘Parents/School 

Uniform.  We do have a small supply in school, should you wish to see the items before purchasing.  

 

Pen Licence 

Can we please remind children that unless they have been issued with a pen licence, there is no need 

for them to bring in their own pens. 

 

School Uniform Reminder 

We have noticed that some children are not wearing appropriate Physical Education clothing and the 

correct items are as follows:- 

 

Plain White T-Shirt 

Black Shorts 

Trainers/Plimsolls 

Blue/Black Tracksuit or 

Plain Black/Blue Jogger Pants & 

Sweatshirt (without hoods) 

 

 

  


